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  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
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stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  Origami for Kids Mila Bertinetti
Montevecchi,2019 Features 20 step-by-step projects
and 100 sheets of origami paper for hours of
folding fun for children. Fold lines are printed
on the origami paper, and each project includes a
link to a video tutorial--
  3D Printing Projects DK,2017-10-03 From a simple
desk tidy to an elaborate castle, this step-by-
step guide to 3D printing is perfect for children
and beginners who want to learn how to design and
print anything even if they do not own a printer.
3D Printing Projects provides an introduction to
the exciting and ever-expanding world of 3D
designing and printing. Learn how a 3D printer
works and the different types of 3D printers on
the market. Understand the basic 3D printing and
designing terms, how to create and prepare files
for printing, and also how to scan things to
create a 3D model! You will also find out the
common troubles faced while 3D printing and simple
tricks to fix them. All the projects included in
the book can be made using freely available online
3D modeling/CAD programs. Each project has a print
time, details of filament or material needed, and
a difficulty rating - from easy for beginners to
difficult for those looking for a new challenge.
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Step-by-step instructions walk you through the 3D
design process, from digital modeling and
sculpting to slicing, printing, and painting so
that children can make their own shark-shaped
phone stand, customized lamps, and much more. The
book also gives inspiration to further enhance
your projects once you've mastered the basics.
Join the 3D printing revolution today with DK's 3D
Printing Projects book.
  Focus on Vocabulary 1 Diane Schmitt,Norbert
Schmitt,David Mann,2011 A research-based
vocabulary textbook that gives intermediate to
high-intermediate students hands-on preparation
for understanding mid-frequency vocabulary, such
as that found in novels, newspapers, films and
social and workplace settings.
  Origami 6 Kōryō Miura,2015
  Trashures Anja Brunt,Tineke Meirink,2016 It
shows recent works by artist who work with useless
things and gives instructions to make your own
artwork.
  Amigurumi Christmas Sarah-Jane Hicks,2020-08-10
Do you love to decorate your home and make
wonderful Christmas decorations for all your
family and friends to enjoy? Then this is the book
for you. It will delight and surprise with its
fantastically cute, kawaii-style crocheted
Christmas cuties. There are 20 great projects to
make, including a wonderful Santa Claus
accompanied by a lovely Mrs Claus; a cute penguin,
polar bear and gingerbread man; Brussels sprouts,
Christmas angel and even pigs in blankets! With a
short techniques section at the beginning to
explain the basics, these projects can be worked
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up quickly and easily using small amounts of yarn
in your stash. You can even customize some of the
projects if you wish and make Santa, the elf or
the snowman's head into baubles with a short piece
of yarn to hang them up. Whether you make these
for your family or as gifts for friends, now is
the time to pick up your hook and get crocheting
amigurumi style!
  The Critical Makers Loes Bogers,2019
  Jim Henson's Labyrinth: The Novelization Jim
Henson,A.C.H. Smith,2014-04-22 Fourteen-year-old
Sarah must reach the center of a dangerous
labyrinth within thirteen hours in order to save
her little brother Toby from Jareth, King of the
Goblins.
  The Comic Book Story of Video Games Jonathan
Hennessey,2017-10-03 A complete, illustrated
history of video games--highlighting the machines,
games, and people who have made gaming a
worldwide, billion-dollar industry/artform--told
in a graphic novel format. Author Jonathan
Hennessey and illustrator Jack McGowan present the
first full-color, chronological origin story for
this hugely successful, omnipresent artform and
business. Hennessey provides readers with
everything they need to know about video games--
from their early beginnings during World War II to
the emergence of arcade games in the 1970s to the
rise of Nintendo to today's app-based games like
Angry Birds and Pokemon Go. Hennessey and McGowan
also analyze the evolution of gaming as an artform
and its impact on society. Each chapter features
spotlights on major players in the development of
games and gaming that contains everything that
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gamers and non-gamers alike need to understand and
appreciate this incredible phenomenon.
  Polymer Clay Global Perspectives Cynthia
Tinapple,2013-07-30 Explore the World--in Polymer
Clay! Polymer artists are connected like never
before. As the acclaimed curator of the popular
blog PolymerClayDaily.com, Cynthia Tinapple brings
together 115 diverse artists from around the world
to showcase the work of this new international
community. Polymer Clay Global Perspectives
invites you to explore the trends and cutting-edge
styles that are influencing the future of this
medium. In this masterful collection, you'll find:
· Tips to create meaningful art that reflects your
personality and vision · Behind-the-scenes
profiles of 13 innovative artists in their studios
· Step-by-step projects by contributors who share
their signature methods, such as mokume
gane,extruded canes, and adapted glass-blowing
techniques · Galleries showcasing the best of the
best polymer work in jewelry, miniatures,
sculpture, and much more With artists including
Kim Korringa, Shay Aaron, and Fabiola Perez
offering their expertise, you'll find endless
inspiration to take your art to the next level.
Begin your own journey through the new landscape
of contemporary polymer. A world of possibilities
awaits.
  Original Grin Ron English,2019-07-16 Through his
highly subversive art Ron English (b. 1959) has
bombed the global landscape with striking and
often unsettling imagery. He coined the term
POPaganda to describe his signature and darkly
satirical renderings of corporate branding icons.
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Ranging from superhero mythology to pillars of art
history, his work is populated with a vast and
constantly growing arsenal of original characters
such as MC Supersized, the obese fast-food mascot
featured in the hit movie Supersize Me; and
Abraham Obama, which fused America's 16th and 44th
Presidents, an image that was posited by the media
as having directly impacted the 2008 election. His
cameo on The Simpsons secured his position as
America's premier pop iconoclast. This book is the
first complete retrospective of English's work,
compiling his paintings, illustrations, toys,
sculpture, street art, and agit-pop. Additionally,
it contains a lengthy and comprehensive interview
with the artist conducted exclusively for this
publication.
  Christmas Papercrafts Corinne Bradd,2009-05-06
With this wonderful collection of classic and
contemporary papercrafting ideas you can celebrate
the festive season in style. Discover over 40
fresh and inspiring designs for greetings, gifts
and decorations, including colourful cards and
tags and gorgeous garlands and wrapping.
Experiment with versatile techniques, a lavish
range of yuletide papers and an array of eye-
catching embellishments, including beads, wire,
ribbon, stitching and more. Combining bright and
stylish photography with bold projects and
gorgeous page design, this book will be as
valuable to the Christmas preparations as the
turkey itself!
  BECK:Mongolian Chop Squad Volume 5 Harold
Sakuishi,2006-09-12 When fourteen-year-old Yukio
Tanaka meets Ryusuke, a sixteen-year-old rocker
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from the United States, Yukio is introduced to
rock and roll music and begins a journey that
takes him from being a nobody to becoming a
musician.
  The Naughty Secretary Club Jennifer
Perkins,2008-08-11 Join The Naughty Secretary
Club! If you prefer your jewelry subtle and
serious, you might want to go ahead and set this
book back on the shelf. However, if kitschy
accessories made with a wink and a smile are your
cup of tea, this book will have you on the edge of
your chair. The Naughty Secretary Club is packed
with more than 50 kitschy-secretary-themed jewelry
projects, plus lots of quirky sidebars covering
hot topics such as office romance and the best
secretary theme songs to listen to on your lunch
break. You'll learn how to use your office
supplies in a whole new way - did you know
standard office fare, like binder folders and
shredded junk mail, makes craftalicious jewelry?
Plus, author Jennifer Perkins will teach you how
to turn almost anything into a charm, including
plastic gnome cake toppers, doll furniture and
cast-off hotel keys. Whatever your day job, you
can be a Naughty Secretary in spirit - and in
style. So cancel your afternoon meetings, take a
break from watching the clock and send yourself a
memo to whip up a new paperclip necklace just in
time for happy hour!
  Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian,1995 This is one
of the most significant military books of the
twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier of
independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution
of land warfare and was directly responsible for
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German armoured supremacy in the early years of
the Second World War. Published in 1937, the
result of 15 years of careful study since his days
on the German General Staff in the First World
War, Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how
vital the proper use of tanks and supporting
armoured vehicles would be in the conduct of a
future war. When that war came, just two years
later, he proved it, leading his Panzers with
distinction in the Polish, French and Russian
campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age, exactly
as he had forecast. This first English translation
of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
  JLA. Kurt Busiek,Allan Heinberg,Geoff Johns,2017
In the wake of IDENTITY CRISIS, the JLA decides
the time has come to tell Batman that they stole
part of his memory. But, the League is attacked by
the Secret Society of Super-Villains -- out for
vengeance now that their own memories are
restored. As the JLA battles, the Martian
Manhunter confronts Despero -- the alien conqueror
and the one behind the villains' memory-
restoration. By the time the dust settles, the JLA
may have won the battle but lost the war!--
  Sew Kawaii! Choly Knight,2011 Capture the
essence of Kawaii (cuteness!) with these 22 fun
and simple sewing projects. All that is needed is
a sewing machine, some inexpensive fabric, and a
few basic sewing tools.
  Sew Baby Choly Knight,2013 Nothing is cuter than
a baby, but this book comes close with simple and
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adorable sewing projects that are almost as cute
as your little one! Step-by-step instructions,
how-to photographs and approachable patterns show
you how to add sweetness to the nursery with
darling baby clothes, stuffed animal plushies and
practical accessories. Eighteen easy-to-sew
projects cover all of the basics that babies need
for their first few years of growing. They feature
charming applique faces inspired by the kawaii
fashion sense-In Japanese, kawaii means cute,
adorable, or loveable. Faces are one of the first
things that babies are programmed to recognize, so
why not surround them with lots of loving,
handmade smiles? Projects range from very easy to
intermediate, so they're simple to understand and
come together quickly. All you need is a sewing
machine, some inexpensive fabric, and a few basic
sewing tools. So go ahead and create some
beautiful toys and cute little clothes to make
some lasting memories with your one-of-a-kind
baby!
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provide free
PDF versions of
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download free
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Papercraft
Download any
PDF files. With
these
platforms, the
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them with
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pages
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Book
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Tracking
Apps:
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Book
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reading
progress
and
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authors or
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. Reviews:
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reviews on
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social
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or reading
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free?
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for free
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